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“if you have faith as small as a mustard seed…nothing will be impossible.” 
(Matthew: 17 v20) 
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Dear Parents/carers, 

Welcome back to an exciting new term in Hazel class. It has been a surprising first week back in Hazel class 

with a move to a temporary classroom at the start of the week due to roof repairs above our classroom, I was 

really pleased with how quickly and calmly the children settled into this change and they really showed their 

adaptability and eagerness to learn. With the repairs all finished, we are now back in our classroom. 

This term, we will once again be becoming historians and we will be trying to answer the question ‘Who were the 

Ancient Greeks?’. The children will be learning all about the Ancient Greek civilisation and how their influence is 

still seen in society today. We will be learning about a variety of subjects including: What were the different 

city states that made up Ancient Greece? What was life like in Ancient Greece? and what did the Ancient 

Greeks believe in?  

In RE, our big question is going to be ‘What does it mean to be Jewish in Britain today?’ the children will be 

thinking about what life is like for people who follow Judaism as a religion and how their lives in Britain are both 

similar and different to those of other faiths.  

In Science, we will be learning about Sound – looking at how sound is made and how our ears work to pick up 

sound, this will be a brilliant opportunity for the children to work practically in Science and even tie some of 

their music learning into their Science lessons.  

This term, we will be looking at decimals, money and shape in maths. We will also be having a real push with our 

Timetable Rockstar games and Mirodo (online learning platform) accounts to help the children become fluent 

with their maths at school and at home as the year 4’s build towards their multiplication check later on in term 

6. 

Finally, some key dates: We will be having PE once again on a Tuesday afternoon; therefore, children will need 

to come into school in their PE uniform on this day. Forest school will once again be on a Wednesday. 

I am looking forward to yet another fantastic term and cannot wait to see the learning, knowledge and work 

Hazel class produce. 

Kind regards, 

Mr. Martin 
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